Hau, Lucy

Subject: FW: Regional Governance - Town of WS Council Resolution

From: Samantha Kong

Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2017 9:09 AM

To: 'Raynor, Christopher' <Christopher.Raynor@vork.ca>

Cc: 'barbara.mcewan@vaughan.ca' <barbara.mcewan@vaughan.ca>; 'Fernando Lamanna'
<flamanna@eastgwillimbury.ca>; 'Kathryn Moyle' <kmoyle@king.ca>; 'Kimberley Kitteringham'
<KKitteringham@markham.ca>; 'llyons@town.newmarket.on.ca' <llyons@town.newmarket.on.ca>;
‘clerks@richmondhill.ca’ <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; 'SYew@aurora.ca' <SYew@aurora.ca>; Isabel Leung
<isabel.leung@townofws.ca>

Subject: Regional Governance - Town of WS Council Resolution

Re: Regional Governance

Please be advised that Council considered the above-noted matter at its meeting held on May 16,
2017, and the following resolution was passed:

That Council support York Region’s bylaw regarding changing the composition and size of
Regional Council by increasing the number of members from The Corporation of the City of
Vaughan from four to five. :

Kind regards,

Samantha Kong | Council Coordinator | Corporate Services

Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville, 111 Sandiford Drive, Stouffville, Ontario L4A 028
905-640-1910 or 1-855-642-8697 (TOWS) Ext. 2222

www.townofws.ca
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